
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: mardi, 10 octobre 2023 10:12 
To: 'thomas.alge  ; Veronika Marhold 

>; Gregor Schamschula < >; 
office  Dr. Unterweger Rechtsanwalt < >; Summer Kern 

 
Cc: Sowa-Janovsky Petra ; Perfler Jacqueline 

; PETEK, Waltraud ; Mission Austria 
[BMEIA GV] < >; Fiona Marshall <fiona.marshall@un.org> 
Subject: Decision VII/8b (Austria) - invitation to comment on Party concerned's first progress report 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Please find attached a cover letter and the first progress report on decision VII/8b (Austria) of the 
Party concerned, as submitted on 6 October 2023. 
 
You are invited to provide any comments you may have on the progress report within four weeks of 
today’s date, that is by 7 November 2023.  
 
The Committee will thereafter prepare a progress review examining the progress made by the Party 
concerned to fulfil the recommendations in decision VII/8b, taking into account any comments from 
communicants and observers on the Party concerned’s progress report received by the above 
deadline.  
 
Kindly note that, in its progress review, the Committee can only review matters within the scope of 
the recommendations in decision VII/8b. 
 
Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards, 
Fiona 
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